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Mr Cody Brady
Principle Mining Approvals
Illawarra Metallurgical Coal 

By email: cody.brady@south 32.com.au

03/08/2021

Dear Mr Brady

Dendrobium Mine (DA60-03-2001-PA-48)
Groundwater Modelling

I refer to the Area 3C Groundwater Assessment Report dated August 2020 which was submitted in
accordance with Condition 15 of Schedule 3 of the Dendrobium Area 3C Subsidence Management
Plan (SMP) Approval for the Dendrobium Mine (DA60-03-2001). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it addresses the
requirements of the SMP and DA60-03-2001.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Philip Nevill on 8275 1036.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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